Dear Julie

Hope I am okay still using this email address with regard to the Car Club at Melbourn. I've recently been in contact with Claire Littlewood regarding another matters so have cc'd too as I appreciate our correspondence was a good while ago.

I understand the Parish Council had put forward a suggestion previously that one of the three cars to be provided might be better placed at the Hub rather than all three at our new development at Melbourn.

We are heading towards the trigger for supply of the vehicles 2 and 3 and I would like to check whether this is still the case. If the Parish would like to progress along this route, I will need to seek approval from South Cambs before finalising any details.

If we could please have a catch up regarding this matter, it would be appreciated.

Kind regards,

Sharon

Sharon Levell

Planning Coordinator

Ext: **295**

Tel: **01394 446895**

www.hopkinshomes.co.uk



